September 2025 Newsletter • www.RitasCareAtHome.com 2021 Richard Jones Rd., Suite 110, Nashville, TN 37215 • (615) 298-3826 Like' us on Facebook- Rita's Care at Home LLC

Help us fill our food boxes!

Donate to Our Fall Food Drive: September 1 to October 1

We are excited to announce our Fall Food Drive with Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee. You can donate starting on September 1 by coming to our office any time from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Our address is 2021 Richard Jones Road, Suite 110, Nashville, TN 37215. The food drive ends on October 1 (but you can always stop by to say hello after that). We would love to see your faces and share in the giving.

Most needed items include peanut butter, canned soup or stew, canned fruits or vegetables, canned chicken or tuna, cereal and pasta.

Second Harvest Food Bank provided over 41 million meals in 2024 to people facing hunger. The statistics are sobering – 1 in 8 people, including 1 in 6 children, struggle with hunger across Middle and West Tennessee. Second Harvest Food Bank helps meet this need with their Neighbor Care Pantry locations, Kids Café, At-Risk Afterschool meal programs, and School Food Pantries.

Let's fill up some donation boxes!





Employee Spotlight: **April Joyner**

April is our newest Home Care Supervisor. Born and raised in Nashville, she has been caregiving for 10 years.

April has been one of our top caregivers since 2022 because she loves helping and caring for people. She chose to work for us over other agencies because of the dedication and love that we show to our clients and caregivers.

When she's not working, April loves to spend time with her kids, grandkids and husband. She is also heavily involved in her church.

Thank you, April, for the kindness and compassion you give to our clients and caregivers!